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Postponement of the Announcement of Financial Results for the Second 

Quarter of the Fiscal Year 2020 
 

YAMATO, Kanagawa, Japan - 27 April 2020 - Obara Group (TSE Code 6877) today announced the 

postponement of the disclosure of the financial results for the second quarter of the fiscal year 2020, 

which was originally planned to be done on 7 May 2020. 

 

1. Reason for the postponement 

Due to lockdown and movement control measures implemented against the COVID-19 pandemic, 

some of the company’s subsidiaries are experiencing delay and/or difficulties in their accounting 

operations and so are their auditors in the services.  Given this situation, the company expects 

delay in finalizing its financial result figures for the second quarter of the fiscal year 2020.  The 

company has thus made a decision to postpone the announcement of the second quarter 

financial report, which was originally planned to be disclosed on 7 May 2020. 

 

2. Disclosure schedule update 

The new schedule for the disclosure of this financial report will be announced as soon as the 

necessary figures have been made available to the company.  Any revisions to such things as its 

consolidated report forecast, which is required to be disclosed, will be announced promptly. 
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This English version is not an official translation of the original Japanese document.  In cases where any differences occur 

between the English translation and the Japanese original, the Japanese original shall prevail.  Obara Group Inc. assumes 

no responsibility for accuracy, correctness or contents of this English version. 


